
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 22nd September 2023 
Fairfield News  

   Attendance 

The highest attendance for the week 
was achieved by… 
 

Dosbarth Milton 95.3% 
 

Fantastic!! 
Bendigedig!! 

 
 

Please make sure you inform the 
school of any necessary absence. 

 

 
    

Week ahead 

27th September 
· Stanwell 

Transition 
morning – Year 6 

Yesterday, Year 3 & 4 had a special visitor, one of our 
parents Marcia from Chile, to talk about her many 
experiences of earthquakes and volcanic eruptions. 

  
Marcia told them all about how to survive in one of these 
natural disasters, what it feels like to be in one and why 

these disasters happened a lot where she lived. 
  

Year 3 & 4 helped check her bag for what she will need in an 
emergency and how to brace to protect ourselves. They 

already knew a lot about tectonic plates, volcano formation 
and earthquakes but still had many questions. 

 
We have some enquiring, knowledgeable geologists in Year 3 

and 4 and their behaviour was impeccable.  
 

Da iawn and a huge thank you to Marcia.  

 


